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I am writing in support of Oregon House Bill 3786, otherwise known as the “Blue 

Economy Bill”, that is being considered by the Legislature this biennium. This bill will 

help fill gaps in funding of scientific research related to the health and financial 

benefit of our coastal marine environment. 

 

Sincerely, Charles Scott Baker 

 


